Super Simple Evaluation

We are so glad you have been a part of *Freedom Journey for Teens* this year. We hope this class has helped you experience healing and freedom in your life. Because we are near the end of class, we would like to get some feedback. Your input is valuable and helps us improve the class, so please take a few minutes to respond to the short questions below.

take a few minutes to respond to the short questions below.	
1. If you have benefited from Freedom Journey for Teens, how has it helped you?	
2. What helped you the most?	
3. What would make this class better?	
4. How was your experience in your small group?	
Because most people do not complete their journey in just seven months, we encourage you to consider taking the class again. You may find continued class support both encouraging and helpf If you would like to receive a registration packet for the next class (no commitment needed yet), please indicate that below.	ul
Please contact me and send me a registration packet when the next class is offered.	
Name	